Kathy & Laurence Treanor

Thank you for working to keep WY waterways clean! We like your efforts to keep pollution low.
Some remaining concerns include expanding your tests to include benzene, toluene, ethylbenzene,
xylene. YES, the black sediment in Alkali Creek needs to be figured out. Thank you for denying
requests to increase dumping pollutants. Best wishes!



